
September 12, 2017 

TMS Board Report 

1. Back To School: 

o Our Middle School Open House had an excellent turnout.  The only issue was with long 

lines for student pictures. 

2. In-Service: 

o I had an opportunity to get together with all of our collaborative teams during this time.  

It was a great opportunity to gain some insight and was beneficial in the goal setting 

process. 

o During our first staff meeting we discussed increasing the number of stories we share 

via social media.  I will also continue to put out a monthly newsletter on the website. 

3. The Renaissance team did a great job planning and running our back to school assemblies.  They 

had an excellent program in the morning to welcome the incoming 6th graders and another at 

the end of the day.   

4. PBIS Hatchet Cash Donations – Each month our students have the opportunity to earn “Hatchet 

Cash” by demonstrating positive behaviors.  That cash can be deposited in their choice of two 

charitable donation jars.  This month will be Coats for Kids, or gas cards for Hurricane Harvey 

relief.  

5. The 6th grade teachers will be hosting a tech-night for parents and students on September 12th, 

where they will demonstrate and explain the digital curriculum used in their classes.  The 

teachers will also spend some time discussing how Chromebooks are used and attempt to 

answer any questions parents might have.   

6. TMS fall sports are in full swing.  The following link will take you to this month’s activity 

calendar: http://www.greatnorthernconference.org/g5-

bin/client.cgi?cwellOnly=1&G5statusflag=view&schoolname=&school_id=147&G5button=13&G

5genie=141&vw_schoolyear=1&vw_agl=25-1-6295,268-2-308,268-2-309,274-3-308,274-3-309, 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Wendell Quesinberry 
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